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Dear Chairman O'Farrell,

I am writing to urge you to reconsider the creation of a Performing Arts Center.  It needs to go through a complete
Environmental Review, not just a short Mitigated Negative Declaration.  The area that is proposed is more of a
wilderness area than a place where hundreds of people will congregate.  There will be concrete in place of natural
vegetation.  There should be a more thorough study of alternative locations that will not
have such a huge effect on the beauty and wildness of the Park.

Sincerely,

Kris Sullivan
2934 Hollyridge Drive
Los Angeles, CA 90068


